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At the last Executive board meeting, the board decided to update the governance charter and
written standards, therefore, the process for becoming a member will be revised. At the
moment, the eligibility process for Continuum of Care (CoC) membership is open to the public
and involves the following steps:

- Application: Interested individuals or organizations submit an application to the CoC lead
agency

- Review: The CoC lead, and Monarch representative review the application to ensure it
meets eligibility criteria

- Assessment: The lead agency assesses the applicant’s alignment with the CoC’s mission
and goals

- Approval: If the application is approved, the applicant becomes a member of the CoC

- Orientation: New members of the CoC receive the governance charter and written
standards via email. The Monarch rep may provide guidance about the CoC’s services
and activities by virtual orientation.

Point of Contact:

Leonard Golden - golden leonard@aclink.org
Raquel Kooper — rkooper@monarchhousing.org
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